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Prayer: Lord Jesus, you have provided me with every spiritual blessing for my temporal and  eternal good.
Give me the grace to better enjoy those blessings with a rich measure of  trust that they are all mine. Amen.

Tuition Information for Next School Year-
Hopefully you have all had a chance to look over the information sent home last week. We realize it was a lot
of reading, but we really wanted you to be informed with as much information as possible. Please do not
hesitate to contact Principal Falck if you have any questions now. He will answer questions now, but is looking
forward to answering all questions at the…

SAVE THE DATE: Open House and EdChoice Information Night -
Please save the date: TUESDAY, MARCH 14, for our Spring open house. We will have some dinner ready to
eat at 5:30 and give people a chance to mingle and wander the halls. At 6:30 there will be a presentation about
an awesome opportunity for all our families: the Ohio EdChoice program.
Do you have friends that you’d love to see join us at Trinity? Share this date with them, too!

EdChoice FAQ’s -
As questions come up, we will look to answer them here. All questions will also be reviewed at the open house
on Tuesday, March 14.

Q: How long does it take for a family to get an answer to whether they qualify or not and what the
amount of the scholarship will be?
A: The information we have states a 5 day response time from the time of submission online. If there is
missing information on an application, the applicant would know that within the five days and be able to submit
the missing information and then the 5 days begins again. If forms are submitted by regular mail, the timeline is
largely dependent on the speed of the postal service.

No School -
Our teachers will have an inservice day on Monday, February 20. There is NO SCHOOL on that day for
students.

Call News
On Sunday, January 22, our congregation Called Mrs. Heather Sulzle (SULLZ - lee) to serve as our 7th & 8th
grade teacher beginning next school year. Mrs. Sulzle currently is the 7th grade homeroom teacher at Emanuel
Lutheran School in New London, WI (near Green Bay) and teaches grades 6-8 (about 60 students) Language
Arts as her main content area. You are welcome to email her at: hsulzle@emanuelnl.org to share your words of
encouragement. Mrs. Sulzle and her husband John have three children - 2 in high school and one in grade 6.

Basketball & Cheerleading
Our basketball team and cheerleaders participated in the Michigan Lutheran Seminary CoEd basketball
tournament this past weekend. The team lost two and won one. It was great to see the players, cheerleaders,
and parents having a good time at MLS and also getting to interact with many other schools from Michigan,
Ohio, Virginia, and the southeastern part of the US! We hope the students also got a good taste of Michigan
Lutheran Seminary and the potential of the school as a great option for continuing their Christian education in
high school.
There are NO games this Saturday - Hooray for a free weekend!
Health Reminder
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The illnesses that are keeping students home seem to be quieting down, but the coughing has not :) Please
remind your children of good coughing etiquette: cover your coughs and sneezes and wash your hands! If your
child is absent, remember to let his or her teacher know as soon as possible.

Valentine's Family Paint Event -
Looking for something fun to do in February? Come for an afternoon of painting on Saturday, February 11 from
1:00-2:30 or 3:30-5:00 PM. Courtney Breitigam will be giving step-by-step instructions to create a painting on a
wood pallet. This is a free event organized that will take place in the school gym. This event is for both adults
and children—ages preschool and up! Space is limited, so please register soon at tlcjenera.org. Click on the
“Upcoming Events” icon to register. No art experience is required! Questions? Contact Jenny
Boehm—mwmtrinity@tlcjenera.org.

Easter for Kids -
Trinity is hosting Easter for Kids on Saturday, March 25 from 9:30 AM- 12:00 PM. The program is open to
children age 3 - 5th grade. This event will give your children an opportunity to celebrate and learn about the
true meaning of Easter. Children will discover the good news of Easter and what Jesus' resurrection means for
them. The program features  Bible-based activity stations where kids learn about our Savior's resurrection,
praise him in song, make crafts, play games, and enjoy snacks together.  Please register online at tlcjenera.org
(click on the “Upcoming Events” icon) or fill out the paper registration form and return it to school.
Questions—contact Jenny Boehm 262-391-7994.

Outdoor Easter Egg Hunt -
Families are invited to stay after our Easter for Kids program (on Saturday, March 25) for an egg hunt on the
school grounds. Snacks and drinks will be provided for families in the parking lot following the egg hunt. The
egg hunt is for toddlers, preschoolers, and elementary age children (through 8th grade). If your children are not
attending Easter for Kids but would still like to participate in the Egg Hunt, please register for the Egg Hunt at
tlcjenera.org (click on the “Upcoming Events” icon) or fill out the paper registration form and return it to school.
Questions—contact Jenny Boehm 262-391-7994.

Hymn of the Week

Because many classes were preparing a song for upcoming worship services, the schedule has become
somewhat lost. Please check with your classroom teacher for the hymn that will be assigned in each
classroom. We should be back on schedule next week!


